
2023  Carlson  Software
Workshops  –  In-Person  and
Virtual

We are happy to announce that our annual That CAD Girl and
Carlson  Software  Workshops  are  finally  returning  to  “our
regularly scheduled programming” here in 2023!!

For the first time since 2019 we will be holding in-person
workshops in Raleigh and Statesville, North Carolina in November
and will also conduct 2-days of Virtual Workshops for those
outside our area. We always aim to provide the training you
need, as conveniently as possible, to fulfill your continuing
education and professional development requirements.

Pricing is $99 per day for in-person and $99 for 2-days of
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Virtual.

However, you can attend our Virtual Workshops for FREE with the
purchase of a new license of Carlson Software from That CAD Girl
or with your registration to in-person workshops.

Click here to learn more about our Raleigh NC event on 11/7/2023

Click here to learn more about our Statesville NC event on
11/9/2023

Click here for more about our Virtual Workshop sessions on 11/29
and 12/6/2023
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